

MADBURY PLANNING BOAKD

13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH 03823 Tel: 603 742-5131 • Fax: 603 742-2502

17 September 2021

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD

FROM: MADBURY PLANNING BOARD

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of Site Plan Application – 326 Knox Marsh Road, Madbury (Tax Map 8, Lot 1G)

At its 15 September 2021 meeting, the Madbury Planning Board voted to accept the applicant's request to withdraw their application for a commercial use site plan review dated 15 September 2021.

Respectfully,

Mark Avery

Chair, Madbury Planning Board